
Update, July 13, 2020 

We are finalizing our Re-Opening Guidelines for the 2020-2021 school year.  We will be confirming our 

plans with Coshocton County Health Department this week.  We plan on posting our Re-Opening 

Guidelines on Friday, July 17.  We appreciate everyone’s patience and support during this difficult time.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me (Mike Masloski) at 740-545-7639 or by email, 

mike.masloski@ridgewood.k12.oh.us. 


